
 

TVSD PRESENTS A PROGRAM BY CONSUMER ADVOCATES FOR RCFE REFORM 

 Do you have a loved one who may need the care of an assisted 

living facility?  

 Do you have concerns about your ability to stay in your own home 

in the future? 

Consumer Advocates for RCFE Reform “CARR”, a local consumer 

advocacy group, is dedicated to improving resident care in assisted 

living facilities by educating consumers and increasing industry 

accountability. 

PRESENTER:  Chrisy Sekder, Founder of CARR, will present:  “Using 

Public Documentation:  Informing your Assisted Living Choices.” 

WHEN:  Tuesday, February 16, 2016 – 12:30 – 2:00 pm 

WHERE:  Villa Monterey Clubhouse, 5275 Rimpark Lane 

Please join your Care Committee for this important presentation and 

bring a friend!  In order for us to set-up the room properly, please  go 

online and register for this event, or call the Village Office@858-569-

9119 by not later than Monday, February 15.   


